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From: Chris Flood 
Sent: Monday, 25 October 2021 10:50 AM
To: Exemptions
Subject: AA1000579 – Medicines Australia Exemption

Hello 
 
The Pharmacy Guild of Australia does not oppose the re-authorisation application to ensure the supply of medicines 
related to protecting the community from COVID-19 is not interrupted.  
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Chris Flood B.Pharm MPS MACP 
Chief Pharmacist 
Health Economics & Policy 

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia 
National Secretariat 
Level 2, 15 National Circuit, Barton, ACT 2600 Australia 
PO Box 310, Fyshwick, ACT 2609 Australia 
Telephone:   ·  Facsimile:  

E-mail:   ·  Website: www.guild.org.au   
Follow the Guild @ twitter.com/pharmguildaus or facebook.com/pharmacyguildofaustralia 
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